
 

 

 

Tandia Awards 2024 Post-Secondary Scholarships 

 

July 3, 2024 (Burlington ON) – Congratulations to the winners of Tandia Financial Credit Union’s 

2024 Post-Secondary Scholarship Awards: Jason Brownlow, Eloise Cadet, Milos Gligoric and Jessica 

Pinnock.  

 

For this year’s scholarship assignment, applicants submitted a self-directed video highlighting how 

financial literacy has positively influenced their life. Applicants showcased their budgeting strategies, 

techniques for saving and investing, debt repayment methods, and the many ways they are building 

towards a bright financial future during this exciting phase in their lives. Their creative video 

assignments showed their understanding of financial concepts and their ability to apply them to real-

life scenarios, and we applaud them for prioritizing effective money management and seeking out 

opportunities to gain new skills.   

 

Thank you to all of our 2024 applicants who let their personalities shine and showed us all the ways 

they’re planning ahead.  

 

We wish all applicants the best of luck in their post-secondary studies. The 2025 scholarship 

application and all details related to next year’s awards will be posted on our website next Spring. 

 

 

For more information, please contact:  

Rachel Osborne, VP Marketing & Business Development   

1-800-598-2891 ext. 1172 

Rachel.Osborne@tandia.com 

 

Tandia Financial Credit Union is a cooperative financial institution with a vision to be the financial 

services provider of choice in its communities and a continued commitment to serve education and 

government employees in Ontario. Tandia partners alongside its members each and every day to help 

them build healthy and prosperous futures. With a branch network that extends from Brant County 

through Greater Hamilton and Halton, Tandia serves 28,000 members and administers over $1.8 

billion in assets. For more information, visit tandia.com. 


